DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION

GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI
BTE BUILDING, MUNI MAYA RAM MARG, PITAMPURA, DELHI-110034
dtehedu@gmail.com

No. DHE.4(14)M150./2022/ 3077} Dated: ,,ZQ 1 0 57 132
To

The Registrar

GGSIP University

Sector 16 C, Dwarka
New Delhi-110078

Sub: Recommendation for start of Integrated Teacher Education Programme for the
session 2024-25 :

Madam,

With reference to your letter no GGSIPU/USE dated 23.05.2023 on the subject cited
above, I am directed to inform that this Directorate has recommended for introduction of
Integrated Teacher Education Programme (ITEP) of National Council for Teacher Education

for the session 2024-25, subject to the following conditions:-

1.) No financial implication, whatsoever, on the part of this Directorate.

2l Compliance of the provisions of the Policy Guidelines /Act /Rules framed by the
Directorate of Higher Education/other Government Agencies from time to time.

3) Compliance of the terms and conditions of NCTE.

4) Necessary approval of NCTE to start Integrated Teacher Education Programme
(ITEP) for the session 2024-25.

5). Consent of this Directorate shall not entitle GGSIPU to start ITEP for the session
2024-25. .

This issues with the prior approval of the Director (Higher Education).

(Higher Education)



